INFORMATION SHARING/CASE MANAGEMENT

Jim Bivona

Court Technology Office

Jim Bivona Chief Information Officer Ph. 307-777-7438 jbivona@courts.state.wy.us



May 18, 2006

TO: Municipal Court Judges

Municipal Court Clerks

RE: Municipal Court Case Management - May 17 Presentation

Dear Sir/Madam;

First let me say thank you for the honor of speaking to your group...it was a pleasure.

To summarize the main points of our case management discussion:

- The Supreme Court has appropriated money for expenditure during the FY 2007/2008 biennium to provide up to 72 user licenses of FullCourt® case management system. This system will be web-based and according to the vendor it will be available for use in early 2007.
- The intent of this appropriation was to provide a low-cost/no-cost option for municipal court who are interested in electronic case management to lighten the workload.
- If you do not currently have a computerized case management system and are interested in FullCourt® please let me know.
- If you currently use a computerized case management system but are interested in converting to FullCourt® please let me know.
- If you do choose to take the Supreme Court up on the offer to get you on to the FullCourt case management system, your municipality would need to pass the municipal ordinance to collect the additional administrative fee of \$10, remitted to the Judicial Systems Automation Account.
- Even if you do not opt to go with the FullCourt case management system, I would still like to work with you to bring your case

2301 Capitol Avenue, Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 Fax: (307) 777-3447

Court Technology Office

management system data into our data warehouse. I will be happy to discuss any concerns you may have on this.

• The Supreme Court Technology Office plans to provide interested judges or clerks with a user name and password to our statewide court information system. We will be ready to open this up outside of the Judicial Branch network in the fall 2006 timeframe.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to speak to you and please do not hesitate to write or call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jim Bivona

Chief Information Officer

2301 Capitol Avenue

Cheyenne, WY 82002 Phone: (307) 777-7438

Fax: (307) 777-3447

Email: jbivona@courts.state.wy.us